CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08111-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 10:40 AM

To: ‘dldestwolinska@mac.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Support Solar Choice in Florida - Docket: 2020-0000

Good Morning, Douglas de Stwolinska

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000-OT and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: dldestwolinska@everyactioncustom.com <dldestwolinska@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:14 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Support Solar Choice in Florida - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

Its time to move forward with renewable energy projects and production in Florida. We should be a leader among the
states in utilizing solar power at the residential level.

The current net metering rule was good policy when it came into play and remains so now. Let's not mess this up. Let's
grow this segment of the solar market by allowing citizens to choose to power their homes and businesses with Florida’s

number one natural resource, sunshine.

There is a reason that the ballot initiative in 2016 was broadly supported. Florida citizens support the current successful
net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,



Douglas de Stwolinska
Winter Garden, FL 34787
dldestwolinska@mac.com





